
Library Safety and Recovery Guidelines 

Dear Library Patrons, 

In light of recent events, we are implementing the following safety and recovery guidelines to 

ensure the well-being of our community: 

Safety Guidelines 

• All patrons must wear masks while inside the library. 

• Hand sanitizer stations are available at every entrance. 

• Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others. 

• Limit group study sessions to a maximum of 4 individuals. 

Recovery Measures 

• Books and materials will be quarantined for 72 hours after being returned. 

• Online resources and services will remain available, including virtual storytimes and 

book clubs. 

• Staff members will undergo regular health screenings. 

• Emergency contact information for library staff will be provided for immediate 

assistance. 

Your cooperation is essential in keeping our library a safe and welcoming space. We appreciate 

your understanding and support during this time. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Management Team 


